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August 4, 2021 
 
Larry & Christine Tortorice 
17512 County Rd. 83 
Trinidad, Co 81082 
 
RE: Valco T Pit, Permit No. M-2004-043, Notice of Temporary Cessation TC-02 Second 

Period, Notice of Completeness 
 
Dear Mr. Last Name: 

On August 4, 2021 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) deemed the 
Notice of Temporary Cessation dated August 31, 2017 complete for filing.  The Division will 
conduct an inspection of the site within sixty days of the filing date.  We will contact you to 
schedule that inspection.   
 
After the inspection, the Division will schedule the Notice of Temporary Cessation for the 
Mined Land Reclamation Board’s consideration.  Notice of that hearing will be sent under 
separate correspondence.    
 
If you have any questions, please contact Danie Cunningham, 303-866-3567, ext. 8126. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Daniel Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 


